
From: Jerry Adams
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Item 36, Linda Parks - Oct 11 board meeting
Date: Friday, October 7, 2022 2:22:51 PM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

My wife and I have been residents at 606 Lake Sherwood Dr. since 1975.  We respectfully ask
that you put the Lake Sherwood area in the TRU overlay to restrict short term rentals.  I am
currently president of the Lake Sherwood Community Association.  Our 15 member board of
directors has unanimously approved this request. 

Thank you, Jerry Adams, President, LSCA 
805.657-0102
TRU = Temporary Rental Unit  restriction ordinance
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